
Grant Assistance for Grassroots Human Security Projects FY 2023: 

Completion Ceremony of 

“The Project for Provision of Medical Equipment to Spitak Medical Center” 

 

On March 11, 2024, the Completion Ceremony for “The Project for Provision of Medical Equipment 

to Spitak Medical Center” which had been implemented within the framework of the Grant Assistance for 

Grassroots Human Security Projects FY 2023, was held at the Spitak Medical Center in Lori region. 

The Ceremony was attended by Mr. AOKI Yutaka, Ambassador of Japan to Armenia, Mr. Aram 

Ghazaryan, Governor of Lori region, Mr. Armen Gasparyan, Deputy Minister of Ministry of Health of the 

Republic of Armenia, Dr. Varduhi Sisakyan, Director of Spitak medical center, as well as municipal officials 

and staff of the medical center.  

This project was conducted to enhance medical standards in Lori and neighboring regions by 

equipping a set of gastro-colonoscopy equipment. As a result, 2,500 patients will benefit from the project 

annually.  
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